Ibstone C of E Infant School Newsletter

15th April 2016

Key Dates for your Diary

May 2nd

2nd

Bank Holiday
Polling Day — Kites
Club in school

26th

Sharing Assembly Stay and Play End of Term 3.05pm Kites' Summer Disco

27th

<u>June</u>

Pupils back to school 8.50am

INSET Day

From the Headteacher

Welcome back to the Summer Term! I hope you all had a lovely holiday.

Regrettably, this term we will have to introduce a **Late Fee for Kites Club**, for parents who do not arrive to collect their children by 5pm.

Parents who are late collecting their children from Kites Club will be charged £5 per fifteen minutes (or part thereof). If you think that you will not be able to fetch your child by 5pm, it is possible to make a private arrangement with Denise for extended hours on a Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday. Unfortunately, extended cover is unavailable on a Monday or Friday.

Also, this is a gentle reminder to parents that if you would like to use **Kites' Holiday Club** that you need to book in ahead of time, and that we are unable to offer places on the day as it may impact on our Adult/ Child Ratio, and negatively impact the safety of the children who are attending. We are now taking bookings for May Half Term (31st May to 3rd June). Please contact the office to book your place.

The school are currently collecting **Sainsbury's Vouchers**, so if you have any to donate, please send them in with your child.

Attention Ladybirds- please could the Ladybirds bring in something that is special to them for **Show and Tell** on Monday (18th April). Please ensure that the precious item is labelled with your child's name.

Have a lovely weekend.

Michelle Masters



Headteacher's Awards

Well done to these children for their hard work this week



Values Awards